
247 Station Drive 
Westwood, MA 02090 

August 2022 
 

Underground Electric Distribution Upgrade 
Dear Neighbor, 

As part of our continued effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and communities, we want to let you 
know that Eversource and its approved contractor plan to begin installation of new underground vaults and 
duct banks (a group of tubes to house electric lines) on Prospect Street, Harvard Street, and Portland Street in 
Somerville and Cambridge over the coming weeks in support of an electric distribution upgrade. The project 
will connect the Prospect Street Substation in Somerville to an existing distribution network in Cambridge.  

This work will not interrupt your electric service. 

Construction Work typically occurs Monday through Saturday 7 AM to 4 PM 

• Excavating and installing prefabricated underground vaults  

• Excavating a trench in the street to accommodate duct bank and cable installation 

• Removal of soils from the site, using dump trucks and excavators 

• Temporary use of steel road plates to safely secure the area at the end of each day 

• Backfilling and temporary restoration once the duct bank is installed 
 

Traffic Management 

Eversource coordinates closely with municipal 

officials on effective traffic management. At times, 

parking restrictions may be necessary and will be 

clearly posted in advance.  Construction crews will 

occupy a portion of the roadway, typically leaving 

the remainder of the road passable to motorists.  

 

Opportunities to Learn More – Contact Us  

Eversource is committed to keeping you informed. Please 

contact us with any questions, concerns, or feedback. 

• Phone: 1-800-793-2202 

• Email: projectinfo@eversource.com 
• Outreach Representative, Keith Sonia: 781-720-9726 

Keith.Sonia@eversource.com 

 

Note: The work on Harvard Street 

is being closely coordinated with 

the City of Cambridge’s Port 

Infrastructure Project. The city 

project will also have construction 

on Harvard Street, starting in late 

summer 2022. The city will be 

distributing separate notices 

regarding that work. 
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